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The thorough survey by John Drewett shows that the building had no signs of roosting bats. Although the
survey was carried out in January when bats are not active I am happy with his conclusions. The site is close to
reasonable bat habitat but the building has few potential bat roost opportunities. The Method Statement at 8.1
should be conditioned.

Comments made by Ms Sara Robin of Yorkshire Wildlife Trust, 1 St Georges Place, York, N Yorks, YO24
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